
City of Hawthorne Presents: 
Centennial Event 

July 9, 2022 
6am-6pm 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: STREET CLOSURE 
 

In honor of Hawthorne Centennial Event, the City will be hosting a parade down 

Hawthorne Blvd. Delays are expected, use alternate routes. 

Complete Road closures are as follows: 

 Hawthorne Blvd between Rosecrans Ave and 120th St  

 El Segundo Blvd between Inglewood Ave and Prairie Ave 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For information on            

Traffic Control 

Call: 310-349-2980 

                                      

  

For information on            

Parade/ Block Party 

Call: 310-349-2980 
 


